
A Few Corrections and Updates to Today’s Bulletin: 

August 22, 2012 

 

AFS Welcome Picnic 

There has been a change in date for the AFS Welcome Picnic.  It will be held on August 27 at 5:30 at 

Hubbard Park.  See today’s bulletin for more information about this event. 

 

Meet the Finalists for Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Pupil Services 

There will be community  sessions to meet the finalists for Executive Director of Curriculum, Instruction 

and Pupil Services on August 27 and 28.  Read more here. 

 

Registration  

From the district website:  We are back to regular hours in the main office! If you were not able to attend 

one of our three registration days, you may come register your student/s anytime from 7 am.-4 p.m., 

Mon-Fri.   Those applying for reduced fees, free/reduced lunch, or wishing to set up payment plans 

should see Ms. Devine from 7:30 a.m. until 11:30 a.m. Mon-Fri. 

 

 

To see the full version of today’s bulletin, click here. 

http://www.shorewoodschools.org/pagecalpop.cfm?p=2698&bid=93&verbose=1002
http://www.shsparentassn.com/uploads/6/1/2/5/6125612/8-22-12_bulletin.pdf

